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G> Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping,

Caleutta.

10th January, 1961.

Dear S8ir,

8.8. BCLAN ALPINE"

We have to acknowledge receipt of your
the 4th January, 1961,

the fubture of the above

memorandun
of

re q1@st1no information as to
ship.

Your memorandum has been for arded to Chittagong
for the attention of Mr. G,T. Melkle, our Surveyor now
based at that port.

Yours failthfully,

...,-.-...1. . © 20 Q

Tne Wveyors

e S

o Bl ond S RQgISter
002%’@ cm%q il déu«;




